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10.2 A report which was requested by Council at the September meeting of AP programme funding 

payments from course commencement to date was tabled for information. Shane Mooney informed the 

meeting of a letter sent by UCO to the current students on the AP programme regarding issues relating to 

their internship options which gives him serious cause for concern, and he was advised that the Executive 

have written to both NASC and UCO for a meeting regarding same. The continued payment of registration 

fees for all AP candidates will be discussed at the next Council meeting in November. 

10.3 Induction date for new Council members to be organised and dates to be circulated. 

10.4 A meeting of the Chairs of all PHECC Committees and the PHECC Programme Development Officers 

will be scheduled as soon as practicable. 

10.5 Future Council meeting dates were agreed: 

2017 

Wednesday 8th November- this meeting will be held at an alternative venue yet to be decided. 

Thursday 7th December- PHECC offices unless otherwise advised. 

2018 
Thursday 18th January- PHECC offices unless otherwise advised. 

Further dates for 2018 yet to be decided. 

The Chair thanked everybody and the meeting concluded. 
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